#PARKAVENUETULIPS

April 18, 2016

For a few weeks each year, tulips are the talk of the town and there is no better place to
see them than on Park Avenue. The Park Avenue Tulips - this year a sunny, yellow Darwin
Hybrid called Golden Oxford - are enjoyed by the thousands of people who walk and drive
the avenue daily. Pictures of the tulips (often bearing the hashtag #parkavenuetulips)
dominate social media.

The Fund for Park Avenue has been responsible for this display since it was founded in 1980.
Relying solely on contributions from the community, The Fund acts as a conservancy for the
Park Avenue Malls from 54th to 86th Streets.

Click here to make a donation now! For more information about The Fund for Park Avenue,
please visit www.fundforparkavenue.org.

Please follow us on Instagram, Facebook and Twitter! Shop for us on Amazon Smile!
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THE FUND FOR PARK AVENUE

The Fund for Park Avenue is a 501 (c) (3) Not for Profit Corporation and donations are deductible for tax purposes to
the extent allowed by law.



